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December 2, 2015 
 
Steve Staebell 
Two Rivers Insurance 
214 N Main St 
Burlington, IA 52601 
 
Dear Steve, 
 
Fort Madison SIRRC has met and voted to reappoint myself as well as making the 
recommendation to appoint Chuck Kempker and Justin Pieper to fill the vacancies on the 
Southeast Iowa Regional River Boat Commission Board.  Should you have any concerns or 
comments, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  
 
These members being recommended have been a part of the Fort Madison SIRRC and have 
worked very hard to maintain a grant program to distribute these funds to worthy projects in 
the Fort Madison area.  Through the years we have awarded over $4.5 million to building up 
the Fort Madison and north Lee County area.  Fort Madison SIRRC is very proud of our 
contributions to the betterment of our communities and we look forward to continuing this 
effort. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Link 
President, Fort Madison SIRRC 
 
 


